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January 13, 2017  

NEWS RELEASE 
 

PALO COLORADO ROAD CLOSURE 
 

PALO COLORADO ROAD CLOSURE AT APPROXIMATELY MILE POST 3.3  
 
The Monterey County Resource Management Agency - Public Works announces the closure of 
Palo Colorado Road as a result of a culvert/road section failure. The failure is due to flooding on 
Rocky Creek associated with the recent storms.  Palo Colorado Road will be closed until further 
notice at approximately Mile Post 3.3, which is past the Fire Station but before Long Ridge 
Road.  
 
Local and through traffic will not have vehicular access beyond that location. 
 
Palo Colorado Road will be closed for an extended period of time (at least 30 days).  However, 
RMA Public Works engineering staff will be evaluating damages to the road and will develop a 
plan to provide needed repairs as swiftly as possible.  This is a major issue, and will require 
substantial road reconstruction.  
 
For additional information, please contact County of Monterey Resource Management Agency 
Division of Public Works at (831)-755-4925 and our County website listed below. 
 
http://www.co.monterey.ca.us/government/departments-i-z/resource-management-
agency/public-works/road-conditions-closures 
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